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29 March 2016
Media Release:

Police and Crime Commissioner responds to HMIC Report: - 
'Missing children: who cares?’ 
Cumbria’s Police and Crime Commissioner Richard Rhodes welcomes the HMIC Report into the police’s response to missing and absent children.  
The report, ‘Missing children: who cares?’, is published today, and summarises HMIC findings following their inspection of forces across England and Wales. 
Mr Rhodes said: “I welcome the feedback from HMIC, which identifies a number of areas for improvement in how reports of missing or absent children are handled, and how children are treated, by the police.  Whilst Cumbria Constabulary is not singled out for any specific recommendations, we will of course, with the Chief Constable, take on board the recommendations within the report.”

“Meanwhile, we will remain focussed on keeping children and young people safe, and continue with our efforts in tackling the risks of child sexual exploitation in Cumbria.”

Temporary Detective Chief Superintendent, Cath Thundercloud said:

“We welcome this national report and will review and take any action required in respect of the recommendation issued to all forces.  

“In Cumbria we treat missing children as a priority. We work very closely with our multi-agency partners through the safeguarding hub, which is essential, to ensure that our vulnerable young people get all the help and support they need to stay safe.”

The Report makes a series of recommendations for the Home Office, National Police Chiefs Council, Chief Constables and the College of Policing, aimed at ensuring the necessary improvements are made.  
 Ends
Editors’ note:
The full report can be read on the following website:

https://www.justiceinspectorates.gov.uk/hmic/publications/missing-children-who-cares/
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